Therese OConnor

Minnesota's water and air quality is very important to not just myself, but to every Minnesotan.
PFAS's are a type of a pollutant that should be a concern to us all. The fact that these are forever
chemicals and their levels continue to rise in all States should cause alarm. We know the health
risks of these chemicals.

So I am asking that the MPCA put our environment and the health of each and every Minnesotan
first, and draft the strongest limits possible, as to the least amount of PSFA's allowed into the
environment (which really should be zero); to adapt stronger guidelines for monitoring
groundwater; for regular reporting; for accountability from 3M and any & all other companies; and
for community engagement.

Thank you for your time.



